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HOSA BOARD MEETING
MINUTES 2-10-13
           Attendance:
Greg Lutz, Liz Alecusan, Randy Eidemiller, John Wilson, Stacy Schumacher, Amy Wobser, Keith Stewart, Kathleen Rolinatis, Diana Huey, Vernon Anthony,  Aaron Connell
Visitors:  John Miller, Randy Babb
Meeting Called to order by Greg Lutz at 7:30. 
- Motion made to approve 1/6/2013 minutes by Stacy Schumacher. Motion carried.
Treasurer Report: Motion to approve report made by John Wilson. Motion carried.  
Junior Cat Cup Tournament: John Miller reported status. Committee met in January. Five members of committee:  John Miller, Di Huey, Brian and Kelly Miller, Robert Willis, Linda Rogers. Sanctioning has been approved by league and state and listed by state as approved tournament. Committee is working with Powell prints on t-shirts. Greg Lutz concerned that August tournament means extra attention needs to paid to coordinating communications. 

Randy Babb brought camp brochures for distribution. Referees: has class set but need to set date for on-field part. 

Old Business

Fall 2013 FC Fee Structure:  Greg Lutz suggested we need to vote on a structure no later than April Board meeting in order to have things in place for the start of season. Amy Wobser discussed options and comparisons to how other clubs schedule fees; Amy Wobser and Randy Eidemiller will make recommendations.   
FC Staffing Structure: Amy Wobser and Randy Eidemiller to make recommendations.  
Photo Bid – Di Huey reported that we have three bids in. All bidders sent samples and prices. Di Huey will answer various questions raised by the Board and the Board will make a final decision at a later date with an announcement for the fall season.     

Dublin – Recreation interleague play: Greg Lutz discussed with John Muir the possibility of playing some games the week of May 20th.  Games, dates, time, teams to be discuss once they gauge interest.  U8, U9 and U10. Dublin will follow-up. 
Program Business
Director of FC: Amy Wobser discussed collections and issues with numbers of U10 Boys. Randy Eidemiller reported attended MOSSL meeting; discussed red-cards  issue rates. OSYSA has dropped U10 state cup. 6v6 and 8v8 is a movement to change to 7v7 and 9v9 (which would cause changes for FC). Discussed due dates for ad book. 

Randy Eidemiller discussed a development project across from Homestead Park, by Help All Kids Play. 

New rule that if have two teams in lower bracket can use four player guest rule. 

Randy Eidemiller sent survey to start evaluation of FC organization – sent to Board, Directors, and so forth. Broader survey (parents and etc next winter).  

Referees: No report. 
Public Relations (CRPRC)/Marketing: Discussed setting up parent education and technical sessions, especially for younger players.   
-Director of Recreational Program:  Discussed team meeting. John Wilson asked if the meeting date could be moved. Greg Lutz suggested meeting will focus upon the concussion issue, including logistics of how we will handle various required documents so that all coaches and players are through process by April 26; players without a signed form will not be allowed to play. John Wilson also discussed getting a first aid kit for coaches. 
-Jr. Academy: Discussed enrollment. On-target.  
-Director of MSSA/HSSA :  Aaron Connell reported on number of teams and roster status. Reported team fees ($250/team) and due date.   
-Director of TOPS soccer: Vern Anthony reported materials for Challenger camp delivered. Need to coordinate advertising with HOSA. Also mentioned will meet with SoccerFirst to set up spring indoor. Will meet with Don Stemen to set spring plan. Spring season April 6 to May 18. 
-Fields-City of Hilliard: Greg Lutz discussed property being developed across from Homestead. 
-Fields-City of Columbus: No report.
-Director of Camps: No report
New Business:
Motion to adjourn made at 9:30 by StacySchumacher . Motion passed.
